
1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 25, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Steubenville Youth Conference Update 
Currently 60 teens, 10 chaperones, and a priest are signed up to attend the 

Steubenville Youth Conference this summer with the St. Vincent group. 

Currently two youth spaces are available in the group. If your teen 

(incoming Freshman through Senior graduate) is interested in attending the 

conference on July 14-16, please contact Tiff Brey as soon as possible at 

stvcapeyouth@gmail.com or leave a message for Tiff at the parish office 

(573-335-7667). 

Members of St. Vincent are also asked to pray for the youth of the parish. 

You might pick a certain time of day and set a reminder to say a quick 

prayer. 

Peter’s Pence Collection 
At all Masses this weekend, June 24-25, the Diocese of Springfield-Cape 

Girardeau will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection. This second collection 

provides the Holy Father with the funds he needs to carry out his most 

important charitable works. The proceeds benefit the most disadvantaged: 

victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. This is an opportunity to 

join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to suffering brothers and 

sisters. Please be generous. 

 
ROMANS 5:15 



June 25, 2023 

The psalmist assures us that “the Lord hears the poor.” Often, however, 

He answers their need through the generous gifts of good stewards. 
 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, June 26 
 6:30 am Norman Robert, Jr.  

Tuesday, June 27 St. Cyril of Alexandria 
 6:30 am Peggy Butler  

Wednesday, June 28 St. Irenaeus 
 6:30 am Matthew Buchheit (living) 

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Glen and Bessie Grojean Family 

Thursday, June 29 Sts. Peter and Paul 
 6:30 am Theresa Kiblinger Motley (living) 

Friday, June 30 
The First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church 
 6:30 am Don Koehler  

Saturday, July 1 St. Junipera Serra 
 6:30 am Harold Werner  

 5:00 pm Joyce Kreher  

Sunday, July 2 
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Henry Himmelberg  

 10:45 am Wanda Moore  

 3:00 pm Poor Souls in Purgatory  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

God’s blessings to Deacon Rob and 
Deacon Tom as they celebrate the 10th 
Anniversary of their Diaconate 
Ordinations on Thursday, June 29. 

Please keep them in prayer as they 
continue to serve the Church. 

Happy Birthday  
to Deacon Tom 
as he celebrates his birthday 
on Saturday, July 1. 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a 

baptismal preparation class before a child is baptized in the 
Catholic faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, July 
16, at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting 
room. Contact the parish office to register and to fill out a 
baptismal registration form. 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual 
campaign for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds 
raised advance the diocese’s mission through ministries that assist 
families, parishes, and the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the life 
of the Church in southern Missouri. 

To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $247,336 toward the 
financial goal of $285,000 (86.8%). As for the donor goal of 600 
families, there have been 476 families who have made a pledge 
(79.3%). Thank you! If you have not yet made your 
pledge, please make a sacrifice, whatever the amount, in 
unity with those who have already given. For online 
donations, simply go to www.dioscg.org and follow 
the prompts or use the QR code printed here. 

SEMO Food Bank 
This month only, the St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women did 
not pack food boxes at the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on their 
usual third Tuesday, June 20. Rather, they will pack on Tuesday, 
June 27. Volunteers will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 
a.m. If interested or have questions, call Carol Simon at 314-440-4467. 

Altar Server Training 
Father Alex will have a training for Altar servers on Tuesday, July 11, 
beginning at 1:00 p.m. This is for new Altar servers and for any 
servers who would like to work on their skills. The training session will 
take place in the church and will last approximately one hour. It will 
include how to get vested in an alb, light candles, genuflect, serve 
Mass, and other important server techniques. If your child has 
received First Communion and is entering third grade, he or she is 
invited to the training. There is no need to reply ... just show up at 1:00 
p.m. on July 11! 

Congratulations to  
Patrick and Tammy Drury 

as they celebrate their 
25th Wedding Anniversary. 

Please continue to pray for 
all married couples and 

those preparing for marriage. 

Would You Like to Help  
with the Parish Feast Day? 

Enjoy planning activities for all ages? Good at decorating? Want to get 
involved in the parish? Planning the Parish Feast Day celebration is a great 
place for you to answer the call and help create a day filled with service, 
fellowship, and worship! If interested, contact the parish office at 
573-335-7667 or contactus@svparish.com. 



Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Wednesday, July 26  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
Sacred Heart  Poplar Bluff, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Collection - June 18, 2023 

 Collection $ 19,967.16 

 E-Tithing $ 337.00 

 Total $ 20,304.16 

 Weekly Budget $ 33,000.00 

Difference (7-1-22 to 6-18-23) $ 85,165.57 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

May She Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Lucy Brindley, sister of Dale Todt. 

May she and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - July 2, 2023 

2 Kings 4:8-11, 14-16a 
Romans 6:3-4, 8-11 
Matthew 10:37-42 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 26 

Tuesday, June 27 

Wednesday, June 28 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

Thursday, June 29 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 1:00 pm) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, June 30 

Saturday, July 1 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, July 2 

❖❖❖ 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, June 26 - 30. 
If you need to contact the school, 

please call 573-334-9594 
or email 

svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  
Calls will be returned during 

regular office hours. 
 

The parish office will be closed 
Thursday, June 29. 

In case of emergency, 
call 573-335-7667. 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Thursday, July 27, 2023  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! 
All parishioners are welcome!!! 

St. Mary Yard Sale 
Benefiting Catholic Social Ministries Food Pantry 

Thursday, July 27, 2023  7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Friday, July 28, 2023  8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Saturday, July 29, 2023  7:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 
(On Saturday, fill a bag with clothing for $1 / other items half price) 

St. Mary School Gym 
615 William Street, Cape Girardeau 

100% of proceeds go directly to the food pantry 

Food for the Fathers 
Would you like to thank the priests of St. Vincent for their service to the 
parish? Once a week the parish ministry, Food for the Fathers, supplies a warm 
meal to Father Rick, Father Alex, and Father John in the comfort of their own 

home. If you would like to assist with this ministry, please sign 
up at https://signup.com/go/asyQDwa. You may deliver your 
meal (no desserts please) to the rectory at 741 N. Forest Avenue 
between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. If you have questions, please contact 
Beverly at the parish office (573-335-7667), Monday - Friday, 
8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Thank you for sharing your time, talent, 
and harvest! 

https://links.signup.com/?ref=R3MAAAy_akKnRmFch3gydWfgvp8JDf0AAQAAAKJFXNdTxnGNbBjTCGwnQKtCksAGv393rgF_1DF8iLstPiVVCVNer7gduv65IYGZaqWUqk6NFcWFItKylbNOFvbOpuBNxtMX6OC_2N7gbH7SXROgwnZAKo9uHG4EX-79PcRRS6EvdkO35zkBbr9qwQDoQR5OIOVBWIbUvamWkuvPBmGp0HIl6qaiGgEHj_I5B


Extend mercy towards others, so that there can be 
no one in need whom you meet without helping.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

June 25, 2023 

 • Contact Information • 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful communication, 
and deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend experiences will 
take place on August 4 - 6, 2023, September 29 - October 1, 2023, 
and December 1 - 3, 2023, in St. Peters, Missouri. If you have not 
previously attended a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, sign-up 
now! For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and 
Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

School Board Positions 
St. Vincent de Paul is accepting 
applications to fill two School Board 
positions. The positions are three year 
terms. Applicant must be an active 
member of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 
The Board normally meets on the third 
Thursday of the month at 5:00 p.m. 
Applications are available at the school 
and parish offices. 

NUN RUN 
2023 

Saturday, July 29, 2023 

6:30 a.m.: Attend Mass at St. Vincent de Paul 

 Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

7:15 a.m.: Depart from St. Vincent de Paul parking lot 

 (Traveling by bus) 

7:00 p.m.: Return to St. Vincent de Paul parking lot 

The Religious communities on the agenda are 

 Monastery of St. Clare - Poor Clare Franciscans 

 Pink Sisters - Mount Grace Convent 

 Daughters of St. Paul 

Cost: $10.00 (St. Vincent parishioners) 

 $50.00 (other attendees) 

RSVP: 573-335-7667 or contactus@svparish.com 

Bring your own sack lunch. 
Please bring funds for fun things to buy! 

Come spend an adventurous day discovering the 
life of a nun. Visit three different convents in the 
St. Louis area. 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuní-
quese con la oficina parroquial por 
lo menos con seis meses de ante-
lación. (Si usted ha estado casado 
antes, una anulación del matrimo-
nio puede necesitar ser hecha pri-
mero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
at the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser ins-
critos en la parroquia por lo menos 
3 meses antes de bautizar. También 
los padres tienen que celebrar la 
santa misa cada fin de semana. La 
clase de preparación para el bautis-
mo para padres y padrinos es cada 
último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una se-
mana antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si us-
ted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la ofi-
cina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

❖❖❖ 

“Be not afraid.” Do not fear how Jesus 
is calling you to build his Church. Pray 
for clarity in your discernment. If you 
think you are being called to be a priest, 
deacon, or consecrated religious, contact 
Father Alex at 573-335-7667 or email 
fatheralex@svparish.com. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Job Opportunities 

Kindergarten Teacher - St. Mary Cathedral School, Cape Girardeau, is 
accepting applications for a full-time Kindergarten Teacher for the 2023-2024 
school year. It is preferred that applicants hold a valid Missouri teaching 
certificate, come with experience, and be a practicing Catholic. Applications are 
available at https://bit.ly/dioscgteacherapp. Contact Alan Bruns at 
alanbruns@stmarycape.org or call 573-335-3840 with questions. 

Part-time Cook - Guardian Angel School, Oran, is seeking a part-time cook 
beginning with the 2023-2024 school year. For more info, please contact Katrina 
Kluesner, Principal, at 573-934-4179 or kkluesnerga@gmail.com. 

Make This a Summer of Stewardship 
As summer approaches, many families in the parish will be traveling for 
vacations and other reasons. During this time, you are encouraged to 
consider eGiving to ensure your support for the parish remains consistent 
even when you’re away. By setting up eGiving through St. Vincent’s online 
platform, Faith Direct, you can make a meaningful impact on the parish 
even while you’re away.  Getting started with eGiving is easy. Sign up by 
visiting faith.direct/MO885 or call Faith Direct Customer Service at 
866-507-8757. 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also 

mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Feel free 

to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 

335-7667. A parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ______________________________________________________  

Street Address ________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ________________________________________________  

Email __________________________  Phone _______________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Midwest Catholic Family Conference 
Start a new family tradition by participating in the Midwest Catholic Family 
Conference, August 4 - 6, 2023, in Wichita, Kansas. Listen to great speakers 
such as Katie Prejean McGrady, Dr. Abigale Favole, Dr. Ray Guarendi, Fr. 
Robert Spitzer, and Fr. Dennis McManus. Take advantage of daily Mass, 
adoration, and a beautiful Eucharistic procession. Save up to $30 with early 
bird registration by July 29. Register online at www.catholicfamilyconference.org 
or call 316-618-9787. Email questions to info@catholicfamilyconference.org. 



RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 
CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

dbaker@dbakersells.com  

 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Oberlohr    Cal l ie Bol l inger  

 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 


